
Date: 11/ 02 / 2018 Ref. no.: WFA 4.4 / 17

Att.: The Affiliated WFA MFs

Dear Friends and Colleagues,
Further to the formal invitation letter sent to all of you on 15.01.2018, and due to my commitments
with Mr. Mahmoud Mahgoub, Vice President of WFA with the IWF. It is my privilege and great
honor to invite you to attend the WFA Congress meeting rescheduled to be held on 24th March,
2018 at 19:00 PM instead of 25th March, 2018 at Dar El Modaraat new hotel in Cairo, Egypt.
Please be noted that according to the WFA Constitution, the costs of your travel and
accommodation should be covered by the national federation/yourself.
Enclosed find attached the agenda of the meeting.
I am looking forward to seeing you in Cairo!

Yours sincerely,

Eng. Khaled Mehalhel
WFA President


